
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

120 Torbay Road, P,0. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador Canada, A1A 5B2

2016-01-18

Email: jhepburn@facilityassociation.com

Jill Hepburn, FCIP, CRM
Vice President, Underwriting and Claims
Facility Association
777 Bay Street - Suite 2400
P.O. Box 121
Toronto, ON M5G 2C8

Dear Ms, Hepburn:

Re: Facility Association - Category 2 - Taxis and Limousines - Order

Enclosed please find Board Order No. A.I. 3(2016) issued by the Board as a result of your
company's above-noted application, received May 22, 2015.

Yours truly,

beryl Blundon
Board Secretary

Irr
Encl.

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel: 709-726-8600, E-Mail: cblundon@pub.nl.ca
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